Have you checked out the Chamber lately?
The Northern Kane County Chamber has enjoyed consecutive years of growth and consistency under the leadership of Melissa Hernandez and a renewed Board of Directors.   Here are some of the changes worth noting.

· A new look and user-friendly website with multiple ways to market your business.

· A successful “Be local, Buy Local” campaign.

· A balance of large events and smaller monthly meetings to accommodate multiple networking needs.

· The re-emergence of a Home and Business Expo, this year’s event is on March 7th and 8th at Liberty School in Carpentersville. * 
· A revised newsletter circulated to 500+ growing.

· A Member Advantage Program as a reward for shopping other Chamber members.

· Multiple non-compete networking groups so there is something to accommodate every type of business.

· Interesting guest speakers including last year’s general membership meeting at which a representative of the 2016 Olympic Games committee spoke on the economic impact to the Northern Kane County area that the games will generate.

· Many committees for every type of skill and talent- so many ways to contribute

· A renewed sense of advocacy for area businesses

These are just some of the changes we’ve seen at the Northern Kane County Chamber of Commerce.  If it’s been awhile since you’ve looked, take a peek at our website, www.nkcchamber.com  and consider joining us at one of our events.   
*Here is an added BONUS; any past member who brings this letter to the Expo at Liberty Elementary School will receive the chance to be entered into a drawing to receive a FREE chamber membership for one year.  

Let me know how I can help!  I can be reached at 847-426-8565
Respectfully

Melissa Hernandez
Executive Director Northern Kane County Chamber of Commerce

